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We wish you a 
Merry  

Christmas! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This is a very short Newsletter to end our action-

packed term!  Thank you to everyone for making 

this term so special—we are very grateful to our 

families, friends and staff for the generosity of 

time and talents, that make Chevening a unique 

place of learning and fun.  

 

Our PTA organised a festive treat for Monday, 

with each class enjoying a seasonal story 

session on the Once Upon a Bus. The children 

and staff joined in the Polar Express and 

Christmas Carol stories and then met Father 

Christmas to receive a festive gift! Thank you to 

Heidi for sourcing this great experience for us. 

 

Tuesday’s annual school trip to the Sevenoaks 

Panto gave the children the delights of live 

performance with a larger audience. Their rapt 

faces were a delight to see and those who might 

have felt a little nervous at the start were soon 

joining in the singing and shouts of ‘He’s’ behind 

you!’ . Thank you to the PTA, parent helpers, 

drivers, escorts and staff for safely transporting 

the everyone to The Stag.  

 

We finish term today back with our end of term 

service in St Botolph’s. Once again, we are 

grateful to Matt Taylor from St Nicholas Church 

for helping us with the service and to our parent 

helpers for escorting us safely to church. Our 

school values are the focus for this service and 

are a timely reminder of the true meaning of 

Christmas.  

So as I sign off for 2019, I hope you all find 

compassion, forgiveness, perseverance, love, 

faith, respect, honesty and courage for 

Christmas 2019 and for 2020! 
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Wednesday 18th December 2019 

With best wishes, Miss Minnis 

Dates Ahead 

Date Event 

6th January First day of Term 3 - Inset Day - No 

children in school 

7th January First day back for children Term 3 

Further thanks to everyone for even more donations to Their 
Voice. The individual gifts, bags and rucksacks will make won-
derful expressions of love to those who really need it. We look 
forward to learning more about the work of Their Voice next 
term.  Watch out for more details. 

CHEVENING needs 

Chevening PTA - Chairperson Needed! 

Over the last three years, our PTA has been enormously 

successful.  With the support of all the parents and children 

who have attended our events, we have raised over 

£60,000!  Without a Chairperson, the PTA will struggle to 

maintain the momentum of the fabulous fundraising 

achievements for our children’s school, we will be unable to 

make quick spending decisions and ultimately, it will affect 

the future of our PTA.   

The new Chairperson/s will have the full support of the PTA 

Secretary & Treasurer, and also a fabulous and willing, ca-

pable PTA committee, fantastic parents and staff who pas-

sionately care about our school and are dedicated to raising 

significant funds for our children’s learning.     

 

PLEASE HELP—contact Emma Parmley or Heidi 

Brooks ASAP! 

http://www.chevening.kent.sch.uk





